VYDEHI SCHOOL OF EXCELLENCE

CIRCULAR/72/2019-20/GRADE 1-4

02/08/2019

Dear Parents, Greetings!

As we come to an end of our first quarter of assessment we invite you to learn more about the kids -their strengths and the areas in which we need to work together. Each child is different and learns differently. With this we hope that you provide us an insight that will help us work more effectively with your child at school.

We hope for your feedback, continued support and co-operation in our efforts to do the best for child's academic and social growth. Kindly reserve your precious time to attend the meeting on 3rd **August, 2019.**

There will be no classes for students and they can accompany their parents for the PTM in school green uniform.

For further queries kindly write us: coordinator.primary@vydehischool.com

Regards

Dhvani Vinod

Coordinator Primary

Vydehi School of Excellence, Whitefield